From: Danny Howatt <dt.thebeachbum@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2023 4:52 PM
To: Petrol Inquiries

Subject: PD527 New Retail Gasoline Outlet
Hi,

Can you please send me the link to express my opposition to this application by D.P. Murphy, dated June 27, 2023
IRAC can Not possibly consider this application

Regards,
Danny Howatt

Sorry, | am not very good with computers... BUT this is something | would very much like to oppose and | would
appreciate the link.
| see ALL of the comments and would very much like to be a part of this



